
 

 

 
AR/LL 20.01.2020 

 
Year 3 & 4 Upcoming Dates  

 
 

Big Sew – Friday 7th February all day 
 

Fashion Show – Friday 14th February 2.30pm 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children have been having an enjoyable time looking at how fashion has changed over 
the years and we are now thinking about designing our own garment ready to share with you 

in our fashion show on Friday 14th February at 2:30pm. We would love you to join 

us to share in the children’s creations as they take to the catwalk.  
 
In preparation for this we would be very grateful for any donations of fabric (including felt), 
buttons, beads, sequins, ribbons or thread.  As the children will be adding some (or all!) of 
these to their designer t-shirts! 
 

Finally, if you are able to help at our ‘Big Sew’ day on Friday 7th February, 

please can you let the office know.  We need help with hand sewing, threading needles and 
machine sewing - if you would be happy to bring an additional sewing machine in we would 
be very grateful. 
 

Please note that there will be NO Forest Schools for Jupiter Class on these two 
dates. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Aidan Richards 
3-4 Phase Leader 
 

 

  

 


